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	This daily update contains important information for community pharmacy teams about the ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic.


In today's update: end of Pandemic Delivery Service for CEV patients; end of Flu Vaccination Service; Medicine Supply Notifications.
  
Pandemic Delivery Service for CEV patients ends today
The Pandemic Delivery Service for clinically extremely vulnerable (CEV) patients finishes today (31st March 2021). Community pharmacy contractors are therefore reminded that no further deliveries should be made to these patients, under this service, after today.
The end of the service follows advice from the Government that from tomorrow (1st April 2021) CEV patients are no longer required to shield; all CEV patients should have received a letter notifying them of this.

Claims for the Pandemic Delivery Service for CEV patients will be accepted by the NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA) via their Manage Your Service (MYS) portal; claims must be submitted by 5th April 2021. Later claims will not be processed.

Contractors are reminded that the Pandemic Delivery Service for people who have been notified of the need to self-isolate by NHS Test and Trace is still ‘live’ and is commissioned until 30th June 2021.

Find out more about the Pandemic Delivery Service


Flu Vaccination Service 2020/21 ends today

The national community pharmacy Flu Vaccination Service 2020/21 finishes today (31st March 2021). Community pharmacy contractors are therefore reminded not to administer any further vaccinations under this service after today.
Claims will be accepted by the NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA) via their Manage Your Service (MYS) platform within six months of administration of the vaccination or by 31st August 2021, whichever date is earlier, in accordance with the usual Drug Tariff claims process. Later claims will not be processed.

Learn more about the Flu Vaccination Service




Medicine Supply Notifications

The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) issued a Medicine Supply Notification (MSN) for the following:
· Fluoxetine 40mg capsules
· Oral Contraceptive tablets (various brands)
· Chloral Hydrate 143.3mg in 5ml oral solution
Following recent advice from the European Medicines Agency (EMA), the Medicines and Healthcare Regulatory Agency (MHRA) has suspended all licenses for ranitidine products.
Keep up-to-date on COVID-19 with our hub page: psnc.org.uk/coronavirus
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